
 

Dr Mallory John du Plooy named executive head at Curro
Bloemfontein

Dr Mallory John du Plooy will serve as the new executive head of Curro Bloemfontein from 1 July 2019. Du Plooy has been
with the Curro group for more than two years and previously held the role of the executive head at Curro Helderwyk in
Gauteng.

Prior to joining Curro, he held the position of Registrar at Sol Plaatje University. He has leadership experience from roles in
student learning and development at the University of the Orange Free State and from independent consulting in the
educational field.

He holds both a master's degree and a doctorate in education from Nelson Mandela University.
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